Saugeen Shores Police Services Board March 24, 2021, via e-mail

04-2021 Public Meeting, Pg. 1

The Saugeen Shores Police Services did an e-mail vote on a motion for a new hire. Members agreed and the following motion was passed:

Moved by John Woodley/Pat O'Connor

That the Saugeen Shores Police Services Board approves the hiring of Constable Matthew Cutting as a First Class Constable with the Saugeen Shores Police Service effective March 29, 2021.

Disposition - Carried

Chair Chair

Secretary